
VOL. LIX – 22                                 SUNDAY OF ALL SAINTS                                      MAY 31, 2015 
Epistle – Heb 11:32-12:2a; Gospel – Mt 10:32-33, 37-38 & 19:27-30, Tone 8 

 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 
 

 

Sunday of All Saints, May 31, 2015  
9:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
11:30 AM Lit. Special Intention Health of  

Melody Bialkowski r/by Kenny & Nancy 
Wednesday, June 3, 2015 
7:00 PM – MOLEBEN TO THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS 
Friday, June 5, 2015 
8:45 AM Lit. + Salvatore Caroleo r/by Rina & Ralph 
Saturday, June 6, 2015 
9:00 AM Lit. 8TH GRADE GRADUATION 
5:00 PM Lit. + Rev. George Dubitsky r/by Family 
2nd Sunday After Pentecost, June 7, 2015  
Epistle – Rom  2:10-16; Gospel – Mt 4:18-23 
9:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
11:30 AM Lit. + Emil Dochych r/by Wife, Irene 
  
 

 

Moleben to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Moleben will be sung on Wednesdays in June at 

7:00 p.m. Come to Church and join us in praise of the 

love of Jesus for us. 

 

Father’s Day –  June 21 

The 9:00 a.m. liturgy on Sunday, June 21 will be 

offered for the living fathers of the parish, followed by 

a panachyda service for all the deceased fathers. 

Please remember to use your special Father’s Day 

Remembrance envelope so that your father’s name may 

be included in the Divine Liturgy.  Please drop off your 

envelopes by Sunday, June 7. 

 

SOBOR DEANERY MEETING  in our Parish 

There will be an important meeting conducted by 

staff from the Archbishop’s Chancery, regarding the 

“Summary”  and “ Report”  of last year’ s Sobor 

Conference held in Philadelphia. This meeting will take 

place on Tuesday, June 16, 2015, 6:30-8:30 p.m. in our 

parish. Our NJ Deanery Pastors, Pastoral and Finance 

Council delegates from each parish and our parish 

Sobor delegates from last year are encouraged to 

attend.  The purpose of this meeting is to facilitate the 

implementation of the various conclusions of the Sobor 

in each Deanery. All participants are asked and to 

familiarize themselves beforehand with the final Sobor 

report, available online at our Archeparchial 

website: www.ukrarcheparchy.us (click on the link 

‘Sobor 2014). It is hoped that the participants in this 

meeting on June 18, will be able to convey the findings 

of the Sobor more efficiently on the parish level, and 

thus better implement the Vibrant Parish vision of our 

Major Archbishop, Patriarch Sviatoslav Shevchuk. This is 

vital for the future life and existence of our parishes. 

  

Ukrainian Cultural Festival 

Our 3rd annual Ukrainian Cultural Festival will be held 

on Saturday, June 27, 2015 from 12 to 9 PM.  Our festival 

is a celebration of the international and cultural diversity 

shared in our parish and in our city.  It is also a time to 

raise funds and gather donations for our church in our 

efforts to serve God in the Perth Amboy community. 

The festival will feature performances at 1:00 and 

3:00 p.m in the school hall showcasing traditional 

Ukrainian dances. There will also be delicious homemade 

Ukrainian food, Ukrainian beer, unique vendors, a church 

tour,  live music throughout the event, basket raffle, and 

a 50/50 cash raffle.   Ad Forms for businesses are 

available in the church vestibule.  Please pass them along 

to any business you patronize. For more information call 

the rectory at 732-826-0767. 

 

Festival Committee Meeting 

The next festival meeting will be held on Monday 

June 8; we will be discussing many important festival 

topics at this meeting. 

 

 

 

Sunday of All Saints  
As each of us, young and old alike, is unique 

in our character, so too are the Saints of the 
Church. Amongst the multitude of Saints whom we 
call to mind today, we remember scholars, 
physicians, priests, monastics, hymnographers, 
iconographers, cooks, gardeners, architects, 
rulers, parents, and children. The list goes on and 
on. Yet, even as unique as their stewardship may 
have been, their commonality that led them to 
sainthood was their selfless commitment to Christ 
and His Church.  
 
Congratulations, Class of 2015! 

Congratulations to our parishioners who have 
chosen to share their accomplishments with all of us. 
As a parish family, we are truly blessed to be able to 
see such great  accomplishments.  So, it is with a real 
sense of pride in them and for them we congratulate:  

 KAITLYN MASCENIK- Master of Science Degree in 

Applied Statistics from Villanova University. 

 CHRISTINA IACUZIO -  graduated Summa Cum 

Laude from Kean University obtaining her 

bachelors degree.  

 
Volunteers Needed! 

We need volunteers to help with the festival. If we 
share the load, we can all enjoy the festival. 
VOLUNTEERS TO SERVE FOOD AT BOTH THE INDOOR 
AND OUTDOOR KITCHENS are especially needed. We 
also need people to work at the Sweets (Coffee, etc.) 
table, in the cafeteria. Please try to pitch in; sign up 
on the Volunteer sheets in the church vestibule. 
  
Cake Donations 

The “ Sweets”  table is a very important part of 

the Festival. If baking is your thing, please consider 
donating a homemade cake for the festival. Sign the 
bake sale form in the vestibule; indicate if you will 
bring your donation on Friday 26 or Saturday 27. 
  
Ukrainian Festival at Staten Island 

Holy Trinity Ukrainian Church at 288 Vanderbilt 
Ave., Staten Island NY on Sunday, June 7, 2015 at 1:00 
pm. Enjoy delicious Ukrainian food and beers, a DJ, a 
concert from several dance groups and singers, games 
and activities for children, and dancing! 
  

Festival Basket Raffle  

Please consider donating a new item for our large 

themed baskets for the Festival Raffle. Some 

suggestions include kitchen tools, gadgets or small 

appliances, electronics, jewelry, décor items, picnic 

items, toys, sporting goods, gift certificates and lottery 

tickets.  You can bring your donation to the rectory, 

drop items off at the school auditorium on bingo nights, 

or bring your item to church on Sunday.  

 

Donations for the Festival 
Sincere thanks to all our sponsors.  Cash donations 

in support of the Festival will be listed in the bulletin: 
 

$150.00 – Bernadette Zavorsky 
$100.00 – Irene Dochych 
$100.00 – Bohdan & Oksana Kuzyszyn 
$100.00 – Donna Deter 
$100.00 – Frank Darytichen 
$90.00 – John Frentzko 
$90.00 – Vasyl & Oksana Kokhanovskyy 
$50.00 – John & Ann Redus 
$25.00 – Irene & John Hetling 
$25.00 – Kenneth & Linda Howery 
$15.00 – Julia Reva 

http://www.ukrarcheparchy.us/

